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BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER

MEMORANDUM

TO ALLDISTRICT COLLECTORS

FROM ALBERTOD. LINA
Commissioner

SUBJECT Bureau of Customs Intellectual Property Rights (IPR)
Enforcement Data

DATE 20 April 2016

In view of the attached letter dated 12 April 2016 of Director General Josephine R.
Santiago, Ll.M., Intellectual Property Office, bearing on the request for the IPR
enforcement seizure data of the different BOCunits or offices for the year
2015 to 30 March 2016, in relation to the consolidation and updating of all the data on
IPR Enforcement from the different member agencies by the National Committee on
Intellectual Property Rights (NCIPR) through the Intellectual Property Office
of the Philippines (IPOPHIL), you are hereby directed to submit the requested data
from your respective offices.

For your immediate compliance.
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12 April 2016

HON. ALBERTO D. LINA
Commissioner
Bureau of Customs
GjF, OCOM Bldg. Port Area, Manila
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16-11767Attn: Mr. Sam Bautista

Chief of Staff, Officeof the Commissioner

Subject: Requesting for Bureau of Customs Intellectual
Property Rights (IPR) Enforcement Data for
2015

Dear Commissioner Lina:

Warm greetings!

The National Committee on Intellectual Property Rights (NCIPR),
through the Intellectual Property Office of the Philippines (IPOPHL),is
in the process of consolidating and updating all the data on
Intellectual Property Rights (IPR) Enforcement from the different
member agencies for the year 2015 up to the present.

In view of this, we would like to request from your good office
the IPR enforcement seizure data of the different units or offices of the
Bureau of Customs for the year 2015 to 30 March of this year.

Thank you very much for your kind attention and usual prompt
action on this request.

Very Truly Yours,

JOSEPHIN R. SANTIAGO, Ll. M.
Director General
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